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DOWNTOWN NOVATO TRAIN STATION UPDATE

PROJECT WILL IMPACT PARKING AT THE DOWNTOWN RAILROAD DEPOT PARKING LOT

WHAT: The first phase of construction for the Downtown SMART Station is scheduled to begin this summer at the
Historic Depot Site at the corner of Grant Avenue and Railroad Street.

WHEN: The contractor will begin delivering materials later this week. This will affect parking availability immediately,
and once construction begins, the lot will be temporarily closed through November 2016 to ensure public safety.
Construction activity is scheduled to begin in August and will proceed through November. Some of the work will occur
overnight and on weekends to accommodate safety and system testing of the SMART trains. The City will provide a
specific construction schedule in the coming weeks.

DOES THIS IMPACT YOUR PROPERTY?: There will be construction noise during this period, and parking at the Depot Site
will be temporarily impacted. Contractors will park in, and deliver materials to, the Depot Lot.

MORE INFO: For information on the Downtown SMART Station project: novato.org/pwprojects, or e-mail to
pw@novato.org, or call the Public Works Department at (415) 899-8246.




